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Across

1. Drone flyer after 
dynasty has fast 
heartbeat

7. Path of the sun in 
the middle of March

9. Desire a constant 
party

10. Contact me on the 
extension

11. Bridges and pipe 
racks hiding ocean 
bird

12. There swirled the 
heavens

13. Catch three points 
near problem

15. Dance on carpet

18. Fluorine is 
hydrogen to sea 
creatures

20. Smarty-pants king 
on backward wall

23. A capital smell!

24. Pig trader hiding 
in a pear tree

26. Loyal at riot in 
short picture

27. Twist to iron your 
head

28. From helm's heart, 
I have a tree!

29. Insulting tweeter?

Down

1. From woodchuck's 
terrible vendor

2. I, a girl, and empty 
secrets create malice

3. In case of 
emergency, northern 
Michigan should chill

4. Wrestle with 
greener cored apple

5. Discard ruined 
drivers licenses

6. Outlaw characters 
add repose

7. Descend into a 
flame

8. Ray can turn yellow

14. The mailman is 
eccentric, 
worshipping beasts

16. Indian cooking at 
indoor assembly

17. Depressed, I'd 
sound like a Siamese 
cat

19. Livery?

20. Big city king 
broke a chair

21. I'm a hoarder, with 
silver and endless pie 
inside me

22. Underside of robot 
to melt

25. Lamenting within 
the ruin, ghoulishly


